
 

 

BY ALDS. MURPHY, HAMILTON, COGGS, STAMPER, BORKOWSKI, SPIKER, PEREZ, 

LEWIS, RAINEY, JOHNSON, DODD 

 

Resolution congratulating Matt’s Foreign Car Specialists’ 50th Anniversary Celebration. 

 
WHEREAS, 

MATT’S FOREIGN CAR SPECIALISTS 

 On the celebration of 50 years of service to the consumers in the City of Milwaukee, 

WHEREAS, Matt’s Foreign Car Specialists has a history of dedicated service and 

expertise to owners of foreign cars in the greater Milwaukee area for nearly five decades; and 

WHEREAS, Matt’s Foreign Car Specialists began as a full service Enco gas station, the 

times changed and the Exxon brand was formed to replace it.  Ultimately, the brand’s Midwest 

locations were liquidated and Matt capitalized on the opportunity to buy out the property in 

1969 and chose Milwaukee as the locale of his business; and 

WHEREAS, Matt’s made the choice to specialize in foreign car repair after noticing the 

growing market demand and have used quality parts, specialty tooling, advanced diagnostic 

technology, and retention of the finest employees to advance a trustworthy approach to auto 

repair in the City of Milwaukee; and 

WHEREAS, The success of Matt’s Foreign Car Specialists is clear in its fierce 

dedication to Milwaukee area consumers, its devoted customer base who have supported the 

company for 50 years, and its status as a successful small business that has endlessly given back 

to the community; now, therefore, be it 

RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith congratulates 

Matt’s Foreign Car Specialists on the occasion of its 50th anniversary, and wishes it continued 

success; and, be it 

 FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented 

to Matt’s Foreign Car Specialists.  

 Introduced by Common Council members Michael J. Murphy, Ashanti Hamilton, Milele A. 

Coggs, Russell W. Stamper, II, Mark A. Borkowski, Scott Spiker, José G. Pérez, Chantia 

Lewis, Khalif J. Rainey, Cavalier Johnson and Nikiya Dodd and approved by all members of 

the Milwaukee Common Council on October 15, 2019. 

 

 

 

 


